
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Denise Shenton [mailto:  

Sent: 31 March 2020 14:34 

To: Jess <  

Subject: Attention Patrick Marfleet 

 

 

Re :  Planning Application Réf 2020/0989/P - Hill View Apartments 

       Primrose Hill Road , London NW3 3AX 

 

OBJECTION  

 

Dear Mr Marfleet  

 

I am writing to OBJECT to the proposal submitted by Walton Telecom on behalf of 

Vodafone  and Telefonica  where the application seeks to install roof-based 

telecommunications equipment on top of the Hillview apartment block NW3 3AX 

 

I live at no 25 Hillview on the 8th floor .  I have therefore the penthouse at the above 

property.  I have lived in my apartment  for more than 35 years. I occupy the East and North 

apartments as my living accommodation. The Western side is my terrace. 

If the installation by Walden Telecom and the above telecommunication companies was 

installed I would see all the equipment they wish to install from my terrace.  Therefore a very 

unpleasant and objectionable visual intrusion to my private terrace. 

I also have 1 dome on each of the previously said apartments and the equipment would be 

seen through these which I again would object to.   I am also concerned with the possible 

vibration or other which would be exactly above the living areas of my apartment . 

I  therefore under No Circumstances am in favour of the potential installation and wish to 

lodge my Formal Objection. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Denise Shenton 

Sent from my iPad 

Best regards 

  

Amir Aramfar,  
Planning Consultant 
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